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A year has passed 

It has already been a year since the new Editorial Board of the 
Polish Journal of Medical Physics and Engineering took over 
the editorial duties. We do believe that there is a need for yet 
another journal devoted entirely to medical physics 
applications in medicine. During that year, almost 50 
manuscripts were received, both from Poland and from abroad. 
They cover a wide spectrum of medical physics issues. Most 
manuscripts deal with the medical physics problems in 
radiotherapy. This is understandable since most medical 
physicists work in this domain. There are also papers devoted 
to medical physics problems in diagnostics, nuclear medicine 
and radiation protection. 

We appreciate the effort of all authors, including those whose 
papers were not accepted by the reviewers. Writing a good 
paper is not an easy task. One may only master it by trying to 
write consecutive papers. Realizing how difficult is such task, 
the Editors plan to include in every issue of the journal a guide 
with indications how to produce a good paper. 
 Taking an opportunity of this summary of the last year, 
I would like to thank all the authors for submitting their papers. 
I would also like to thank all reviewers who devote their 
precious time to the evaluation of the papers, and in particular 
to thank my closest collaborators Witold Skrzyński and Piotr 
Tulik. I would also like to thank Wojciech Bulski for his 
support in linguistic matters. 
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